## BISHOP SCHAD REGIONAL PARENT-TEACHER ASSOCIATION



Executive Board 2021-2022
Beth White, President
Vacant, VIce President
Michele McFarland, Treasurer
Irany Cano, Secretary
Marcella Giambalvo, Teacher Representative
Evelyn Vega-Reyes, Spanish Representative

Dear Parents:

As the 2022-2023 school year begins, the Bishop Schad Regional Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) Board would like to welcome back the students and their families and thank you for the tremendous support you provided us during the past school year. We would also like to extend a special welcome to the new families joining our school community and can't wait to meet you. We hope you had a wonderful summer and we look forward to a great school year!

The BSR PTA is an important part of the school but we need participation from our school families in order to be successful. The PTA provides vital support to the BSR administration, teachers, students and parish staff. Our purpose is to help parents and teachers acquire a better appreciation for the ideals of Catholic education, to serve as a communication liaison between parents, teachers, administration and community and to assist in enhancing the Bishop Schad experience for our students, teachers and administration.

The PTA performs various functions, some of which are outlined below:

- Organizes social functions for school families throughout the school year;
- Performs and supports fundraising activities;
- Coordinates volunteers for student activities, class parties and social events;
- Provides hospitality for faculty and assistance for various school functions such as Catholic Schools Week celebrations and Teacher Appreciation Week;
- Provides funding for certain projects and programs to benefit the school and students; and
- Supports various philanthropic projects and sponsors events to support the community.

Please join us for our PTA meetings which will be held on the following Wednesdays at 6:30pm in the media center:

- October 12
- November 9
- December 7
- January 11
- February 8

- March 8
- April 19
- May 10
- June 7

Participating in the PTA functions and meetings is a great way to get to know the families at our school and to continue to build our community. We welcome all of your ideas and your support and look forward to seeing you at our meetings and functions scheduled for the upcoming school year. We look forward to seeing you at Back to School Night! Stop by our table and say hello!

Please join us for our first meeting of the school year on Wedne**sday, October 12 at 6:30pm**. If you have any questions, or are interested in volunteering, please contact the PTA at <a href="PTA@bsrschool.org">PTA@bsrschool.org</a>. I look forward to working with you all this coming year!

Very truly yours:

## Beth White

Beth White

PTA President